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Ugly Sweater Day

If you are feeling ill  or have been exposed to Covid,
please do not come to campus. Please call 

(559)583-2500, and let us assist you!

Academic
Counseling 






COS Student Senate is hosting our Giant Toy
Drive to help those in need this Holiday Season!
Help give back to children by donating new and

unopened toys in the Hanford Hub by 
December 2nd! 

Student Services Representatives

Important Dates

December 1st - Open Registration
December 13-17 - Fall Final Exams
December 15th - Alt. Payment Date
December 17th - Fall Semester Ends

December 23rd - January 2nd - Offices Closed

Contact the Hanford Hub (559-583-2500) to make an
appointment with any of the following 

Student Services Counselors: 
EOPS
December 1st and 7th 8:00AM-4:30PM
Access and Ability Center
Monday, December 6th and 13th 9:30AM-4:00PM

Veterans Resource Center
Friday, December 10th 8:00AM-3:00PM

Math Lab  &
Writing Center






The Math Lab and Writing
Center are open to assist
students with their math
difficulties and writing
assignments.
For the Fall, we are providing
Face-to-Face and online
tutoring.
We are located in E91 with the
Writing Center.
For more information, email
Hernán at hernanp@cos.edu

S t u d e n t  E d  P l a n  ( S E P )
M a j o r  E x p l o r a t i o n / C h a n g e

Call or text the Hanford Hub
at (559) 583-2500 or  
MAKE YOUR
APPOINTMENT ONLINE!

Math Lab Workshops

Hernán Pinto Zambrano will be hosting Math Lab
Workshops for Statistics on the following dates! 

If you need assistance with the following topics, he
is here to help!

Confidence Interval 

Hypothesis Testing -
1 Population

Hypothesis Testing - 
2 Samples

One Way ANOVA, 
Goodness of fit, 
& Chi-Square Test

Monday, 11/29 9:15AM-10AM

Monday, 11/29 1PM-1:45PM

Thursday, 12/9 10AM-10:45AM

Thursday, 12/9 11AM-11:45AM

Giant Toy Drive

Join us on December 2nd by wearing your favorite
Ugly Christmas Sweater! We will be taking pictures
at 11:30am. If you would like to participate, come

on over to the Pavilion!


